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21 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers of Trinity House  
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Hitchins has been appointed as the new Head of Trinity 
House. Mrs Hitchins will take up this post immediately after half term and be supported by both Mrs 
Twigg and Mrs Betteridge as she gets to know the Trinity community.  
 
I am sure that you will join us in wishing her all the best in this exciting role, I know she is very 
pleased to be working alongside you.  
 
Please find Mrs Hitchins email address below, along with the email addresses of the Trinity tutors. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs K M Franklin  
Director of Personal Development, Behaviour and Welfare 
 
 
T7 – Jamie.harlowe@thebourneacademy.com  
T8 – sarah.smith@thebourneacademy.com 
T9 - emma.timlett@thebourneacademy.com 
T10 – panashe.tauringana@thebourneacademy.com  
Head of House – emily.hitchins@thebourneacademy.com  
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